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Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
I am delighted to welcome you and your child to Bramhall High School.  Over the course 
of the next five years you will become part of a truly amazing team of staff, students, 
parents and governors.  Our entire school community works tirelessly to ensure that 
Bramhall High School is a positive, welcoming and successful learning environment. 
 
Moving up to secondary school is a giant step in the journey of your child’s life, but it 
shouldn’t be a leap into the unknown.  As a parent you’ll want to be absolutely confident 
that you’re doing the right thing for your child, by sending them to a high achieving 
school that will set them firmly on the path towards further education and onto a lifetime 
of success.  Rest assured, Bramhall High is that school. 
 
Our vision is simple, Every Student will achieve exceptionally well in Every Subject they 
study to secure Every Grade possible. As well as maximising their academic potential, 
they will flourish into a well-rounded, confident, forward-thinking, polite and well-
mannered individual who will fully contribute to this exciting, vibrant and thriving 
community. 
 
Our success is built upon our values: Respect, Resilience and Excellence.  We already 
know we are a good school (Ofsted 2023) and provide fantastic academic outcomes for 
students.  We are consistently above local and national averages on all performance 
measures.  Results alone do not make for a successful future, but also a person’s mindset, 
their character and how they treat others.  We are an inclusive school, welcoming 
students from a range of backgrounds.  
 
Excellent teaching is at the heart of our success.  Committed and enthusiastic teachers 
with strong subject knowledge, deliver high quality, enjoyable lessons that encourage a 
lifelong love of learning.  Visitors to the school comment upon the happy, purposeful 
atmosphere and the excellent behaviour of students. We provide the perfect blend of 
academic challenge, personal care and enrichment that allow for the holistic 
development of every child.  All in all, students make outstanding progress leaving us as 
creative, talented and well-rounded individuals. 
 
All students are provided with a wealth of opportunities to nurture existing talents and 
interests, as well as to discover new ones.  We have an outstanding reputation for sports 
and the performing arts but offer so much more.  Our extra-curricular and other 
enrichment activities are an essential part of our provision.  As Ofsted noted in 
September 2023 ‘pupils proudly explained that there is something for everyone to get 
involved in’.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bramhall High School is not just a school, but a family, a community of enthusiastic 
learners who find excitement throughout their time with us.  We work closely with 
parents to ensure that the time their child spends with us is safe and happy as well as 
successful.  Parents are partners with us during the crucial years spent at secondary 
school.  We aim to support you, and hope, in return, that you will support the school in 
providing a stable, pleasant and well-ordered environment.  
 
Many parents find it rewarding to become more actively involved in the school through 
the flourishing 'Parent Teacher Association' or as a Parent Governor.  Parents are 
encouraged to contact the school as soon as they have any concerns and are always 
welcome to come into school. 
 
No doubt, you are all full of uncertainties and anxieties about how you will begin, what 
you will experience, and ultimately what you will learn from this school.  What we can 
promise you is an unswerving dedication from a talented group of staff who believe 
passionately in giving the very best opportunities to all of the young people within our 
school, and also you as parents and carers.  
 
We look forward to meeting and working with you in the future. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr P Williams 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


